
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

September 20, 2002

OMAR, Inc.
Attention:  Lamar Harrison
8081 Cottage Hill Road
Mobile, AL 36695

Re: Case #ZON2001-02022 (Planned Unit Development)
(File #PUD2000-39)
Azalea 90 Business Park (Lamar Harrison, Agent)
South side of Government Boulevard, 80’+ East of Azalea Road.

Dear Applicant(s):

At its meeting on September 19, 2002 the Planning Commission granted a one-year extension of
approval for the above referenced Planned Unit Development to allow multiple buildings on a
single building site, with no future extensions to be granted.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Victor McSwain, Secretary

By:  /s/ Margaret Pappas, Planner II


